
Don’t miss out on these important first steps in starting your musical journey. 
It’s the best way to decide what instrument is right for you, and to get a jump 
start through one-on-one instruction from accomplished musicians. 

Thursday, August 2nd

4:00 – 6:00pm
Charter Band Room

(the same afternoon as the Charter uniform sale)
New cadet band students and parents are strongly encouraged to come explore and try-out all 
the different band instruments offered, even if they already “know” what they want to play. By 
attending, they will be able to thoroughly investigate all their options and receive some helpful 
pointers to help them find their best musical match. Experienced musicians will be on hand to 
assist, and parents can have some Q&A time with Mr. H and check out rental information from 
local music stores. Please make arrangements to attend if you are able!

Tuesday, August 21st

1:00pm – 4:00pm 
Charter Band Room

(immediately following the Panther Prowl orientation)
On this important morning, students will be given individual attention on their instrument from 
accomplished musicians and educators. In only a few hours, they cover the important first steps 
and will leap forward to playing their first songs. Those who attend will be better instilled with 
the correct habits right from the start. It can take weeks in band class to accomplish what can 
be done at this very important Band Camp. You don't want to miss this!

It’s like getting 3 hours of private lessons for FREE!!!

See you there!

Michael Harrison, Director of Instrumental Music

Questions? Call (520) 603-1981 or email mharrison@cdacharter.org 

Jump Start

Band Camp

Instrument Petting Zoo
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